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Toyota Parts Center Online is excited to announce the launch of a new design for your

dealer’s e-commerce website!  This new layout is based on the

redesigned parts.toyota.com experience that went live in November, and provides a

better shopping experience for your online customers.  

UPGRADE MY SITE DESIGN

Why should you upgrade?

This modernized design comes with a few perks:

Improved user experience, making it easier for customers to find what they’re

looking for.

Enhanced VIN search box encourages customers to provide their VIN and

ensure vehicle fitment.

More prominent placement of accessories shopping experience.

New section for featured parts and accessories.   

Customizable main site image - choose from five available options (see below).

No changes to your back-end for processing orders; customer-facing updates

only

How do I get this new design for my site?
Click “Upgrade My Site Design” anywhere on this page, and select your preferred

main site image from the options in the enrollment form.

UPGRADE MY SITE DESIGN

What happens after submitting the upgrade request?
SimplePart Support will start transitioning sites beginning Monday, March 11. 



Depending when we receive your request, Support will transition your site to the

new design within 3-5 business days; you will receive email confirmation once

the transition is complete.  

If you have any other questions, feel free to reach out to the 24/7 SimplePart Support

team at support@simplepart.com or (888) 843-0425.

See below for your main site image options:

Option 1:

Option 2:

Option 3:



Option 4:

Option 5:





reCAPTCHA
PrivacyTerms

This form was created inside of SimplePart.




